
 

  
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  
  

 
Green Park Elementary School 

1409 N. Upland Street 
Metairie, Louisiana  70003 

https://www.jpschools.org/greenpark 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Greetings Gators! 
 

Our first big fundraiser begins Monday, October 2. 

We will have our World’s Finest candy sale. Candy 

boxes will be coming home. Be on the lookout for the 

permission slip. Candy sale will be from October 2 – 20. 

 

If your child brings a lunch to school, please be sure to 

send containers/thermoses that your child can open 

independently.  
 

Car riders must be picked up by 2:45pm.  If students 

are not picked up by 2:45, they will go to aftercare.  

 

Please adhere to all arrival/ dismissal procedures to 

ensure a safe arrival and departure from school. Only 

those students who reside within a mile of the school 

qualify to be a walker. You may not park and walk your 

child to the walker door.  

 

Students must bring a water bottle to school.  The 

bottles can be refilled at the water station in the 

cafeteria. The office does not have water bottles to 

distribute.  
 

Together, we will be the best Gators ever!    

 
 

Mrs. Cosgrove  

 

All of us, All the time, We achieve. 

 

 
 
 
 

                                                   October  2023 

 

 

The Gator 

Picayune 

 

After your candy box is sold, turn in 

your money to Coach Dana.  If you 

would like another box to sell, send back 

the money envelope signed and we will 

send another candy box home.  Thanks 

for your support! 

Support Staff 

of the Month 

    Fall Fest        October 31 

 
Parents may attend during your child’s 

scheduled time (during PE time) 

 

Students may wear costumes for Fall Fest.  Masks 

may not be worn. 

 

Costumes may not be scary, provocative, or 
inappropriate.   

Ms. Price  &  Ms. Lori Hahn 

 

 To prevent health emergencies,  

students MAY NOT share snacks. 

 

 It’s cold and flu season. Please wash your 

hands constantly. 

Ms. Elizabeth Saybe 
Clinical SW 

http://pitre.jpschools.org/

